
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jeremiah Gericke <jgericke@aoe.net>  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 4:16 PM 
To: Kobyleski, Ronald <rkobyleski@oak-park.us> 
Subject: RE: Oak Park Hose Bid 
 
$475 is the quote I received from the manufacturer. Please let me know how you want the 
stenciling if/when you place the order, or if there is anything else you need to move forward 
with us. 
 
Thanks Chief, 
Jeremiah 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kobyleski, Ronald [mailto:rkobyleski@oak-park.us]  
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 11:21 AM 
To: Jeremiah Gericke <jgericke@aoe.net> 
Subject: Re: Oak Park Hose Bid 
 
Can you get me the shipping cost as this will need to be figured in 
 
Ronald Kobyleski 
Fire Chief 
Oak Park Fire Department 
100 N. Euclid Ave 
Oak Park, IL. 60301 
708-358-5600 
rkobyleski@oak-park.us<mailto:rkobyleski@oak-park.us> 
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